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“What the best and wisest parent wants for his/her child;
that must we want for all…” Dewey

May 12, 2005

Dear Board Members:

Normally, you would have a food service, finance, cash and investment reports. However, due to
circumstances beyond our control, a problem was found after our conversion in April to the new
EDP finance system. We will give you these reports under separate cover either by email, hand
delivery, or at the board meeting. I have been in contact with EDP and they are working at
repairing our files as fast as possible

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

Sincerely,

Linda O’Connell
Executive Finance Director

Beeville Independent School District
John Hardwick, Jr., Ed. D.

Superintendent


